
	

	

February 2018 Newsletter 

FEBRUARY DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 

January 31/February 1 Winter Sorting 
February 5 - 8  Letter P / Zoo Animals / Counting 1 - 10 
February 5 - 6  Bring a Zoo Animal Stuffy  
February 12 - 13  Letter J / Valentine Card Exchange & Party 
    Bring Valentine Cards with your child’s name in “From” ONLY 
February 14 – 15  Bucket Filling Activity 
February 19   CLOSED – Family Day 
February 20 – 22  Big/Small, Long/Short 
February 26 - 28*  Skating Program Starts (*continues to March 8) 
February 28   2018/2019 School Year Registration Night (6 p.m.) 
 

	

REGISTRATION FOR 2018/2019 
 

Registration for Indus Preschool 2018/2019 will be held at Indus Recreation Center on 
Wednesday, February 28th at 6 p.m.  Classes are offered on a first-come-first-served basis. 
Doors will open at 5:30 p.m. and registration will begin at 6 p.m.  
 
Each child registering needs a form. All questions on the form must be completed, or have an N/A 
if not applicable to you. The registration fee of $40/child, first month’s tuition, and all postdated 
cheques for October to June are required at time of registration.   
 
Tuition fees are: $50 – one-day program, $100 – two-day program, $145 – three-day program 
 
Before Indus Preschool can accept any registrations from returning, or new, students, the 
Executive Board positions must be filled for the year.  The Board meets once per month, with 
varying time commitments depending on the role.  We are currently looking for a Vice President, 
and Secretary.  If you are interested in becoming a Board member, please contact our President, 
Kylee at (403) 936-0694. 
 

	



	

2017/2018 EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 
President   Kylee Norris-Brown* 
Vice-President  Jen Singer 
Secretary   Carrie Bullee 
Treasurer   Shanna Lachance 
Events Coordinator  Andrea Sereda  
Book Club Coordinator Jen Park 
Fundraising Coordinator Carlyn Harris  
BVAS Coordinator  Kirby McGaffin  
Advertising Coordinator Nadine Aljubori 
Jack of All Trades  Leigh Ann Morris 
*Please contact Kylee at 403.936.0694 

	

	

	

VALENTINES DAY: 
 
The children will be celebrating Valentine’s 
Day on February 12 & 13.   Please send your 
child with their regular snack, and we will 
have one parent volunteer bring a class treat.   
 
Please bring a Valentine card for each 
student in the classroom with just your 
child’s name in the “from” space. 
 

REMINDERS: 
 

ü Flu season is upon us, so if your child is 
lethargic, vomiting, or feverish, please keep 
them home and do not return until the last 
symptom has been gone for 24 hours. 

ü Please ensure that all mitts, hats, boots, and 
other personal belongings are labelled with 
your child’s name.  Also, please check the lost 
& found box, located in the Preschool lobby, 
on a regular basis. 
 

	

	

SKATING PROGRAM: 
 
The Bow Valley Agricultural Society has kindly donated ice time to all of our classes.  
Skating classes will begin on February 26 and will continue to March 8.  Morning classes 
will skate each day from 9:00 – 9:30, and the afternoon classes will skate from 1:45 – 
2:15. 
 
In order to skate, ALL students and adults MUST wear a helmet – NO EXCEPTIONS.   
We also recommend bringing snow pants and mittens. 
 
We still need volunteers! We require one adult for every three children on the ice.   
Adults do not need to wear skates, but are welcome to - just make sure you also wear a 
helmet! 
 

	


